Did you know...

Your water can become contaminated if connections to
your plumbing system are not properly protected!

The purpose of the local Cross-Connection Control
Program, as required by State Plumbing Code and
Regulations, is to ensure that everyone in the community
has safe, clean drinking water.
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We’'re All Connected.....
" Maintaining the integrity of your
public drinking water system, -




